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June 22, 1998 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (COX) 

RE : DOCKET NO. 980671-TL - Request for review of proposed 
numbering plan relief for 407 area code. 

Attached is a LETTER-RESPONSE TO MR. CARI. H. SCHAFER to be 
filed in the above-referenced docket. 
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STATE OF n O R I D A  

Commissioners: 
JULIA L. JOHNSON, CHNRMAN 
J.  TERRY DEASON 
SUSAN F. CLARK 
JOE GARCIA 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

June 17,1998 

MI. Carl H. Schafer 
4770 Key Drive East 
Titusville, FL 32780 

RE: Letter regarding Docket Number 980671-TL - Request for Review of Proposed 
Numbering Plan Relief for 407 Area Code 

Dear Mr. Schafer: 

Thad you for your recent letter regarding proposed plans for 407 area code relief. The Florida 
Public Service Commission greatly appreciates your input in this matter. We will place you on our 

list so that you are informed of all developments in this proceeding. 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of how you might directly participate in this 
proceeding to advocate your proposed plan for 407 area code relief. The Commission will conduct 
a public service hearing in Brevard County where you will be given an opportunity to testify. At 
that time, you may present the proposal that you described in your letter. The hearing will take place 
at the following time, date, and place: 6:OO p.m., Thursday, August 6,1998, Brevard County 
Governmental Center, Building C, Commission Room, 2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, 
Melbourne, Florida 32940. In addition, the Commission will conduct a public service hearing in 
Orlando where you also might participate. This hearing will take place at the following time, date, 
and place: 1O:OO am., Friday, August 7,1998, Orlando City Hall, City Council Chambers, 400 
S. Orange Avenue, Orlando, Florida 32801. 

If you have any further questions regarding these hearings or any other aspect of this 
proceeding, feel fiee to contact me at 8501 413-6204. Thanks again for your interest in this matter. 

Staff Attome , Division of Legal Services p. 
w c : w p c  I 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER * 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD *TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An ARirmativr Aetiall/Equal Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: mn*Z.srriortlpae Internet E-mail: rool.etepsr.it.tr.fl.us 


